
Madison County Primary Election 
 

Madison County will be conducting its Primary Election on Tuesday, June 5, 2018.  

For your convenience, the Circuit Clerk’s office will be open from 8:00 A.M. until 

5:00 P.M. Monday thru Friday for anyone who needs to vote absentee.  In addition, 

the Circuit Clerk’s office will be open Saturday, May 26, 2018 and Saturday, June 

2, 2018 from 8:00 A.M. until 12:00 noon for absentee voting. 

 

(The deadline for absentee voting is June 2, 2018 at 12:00 noon.) 

 

For this election, we will be using our new DS200 voting machines.  If you would 

like to get hands on experience or view the new machines before the election, I 

invite you to come to the Courthouse located at 128 W. North Street Canton, MS.  

 

If you have questions or need additional information please call 601-859-4365. 

 
 
Anita Wray 
Circuit Clerk 


